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DATE: October 24,2008 

TO: 

FROM: T 
Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Martha C. Brown, Senior Attomey, Office of the General Counsel 
JoAnn E. Chase, Senior Analyst - PSC, Office of Strategic Analysis an 
Governmental Affairs 

Docket Nos. 080255-EI; 080257-EI; 080260-EI; 080265-EI; 080294-E1 - Petitions 
for approval of standard interconnection agreements for interconnection of 
customer-owned generation 

RE: 

At its September 4, 2008, Agenda Conference, the Commission approved staffs 
consolidated recommendation in the dockets referenced above. Staffs recommendation in Issue 
2 inadvertently stated that “this docket should be closed” rather than “these dockets should be 
closed. That language was incorporated into the Commission’s Order No. PSC-08-0624-TFR-E1 
which approved the petitions. 

At your request we are providing this memorandum to clarify that all of the above 
dockets should be closed. 

cc: Matthew M. Carter 11, Chairman 
Lisa Polak Edgar, Commissioner 
Katrina J. McMurrian, Commissioner 
Nancy Argenziano, Commissioner 
Nathan A, Skop, Commissioner 
Mary Bane 
Mike Cooke 
Tim Devlin 
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